
 

 

 
 

JIPSD Fire Station 2 Community Meeting 

853 Harborview Road | James Island, SC 29412 

Monday, April 17, 2023 @ 6:30PM 
 

The public is invited to attend a public information meeting 
concerning the proposed replacement of Fire Station #2. Staff 
as well as Rosenblum Coe Architects will be on site to answer 

questions and speak about various replacement options, 
particularly site and overall station design.   

 

Parking will be available across the street in the Harborview 
Presbyterian Church parking lot, 900 Harborview Road,  

James Island, SC 29412 


